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I strongly support SB 726. There are no justifications to continue letting these toxic 

gasses to be released into the atmosphere without any ongoing monitoring. The 

technology is now here to maintain ongoing monitoring and companies need to be 

held accountable for adequately monitoring and stopping these dangerous gasses. 


